
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
July 11, 2018 
 
 
 
Re: Pensacola fire 

 
Dear Customer,  
 
This letter is to provide you notice that Ascend Performance Materials (“Ascend”) is declaring 
Force Majeure on all Ascend polymers, compounds and industrial fibers, pursuant to our 
agreement with you. This declaration of Force Majeure is a result of a fire that occurred at 
Ascend’s Pensacola facility on July 10, 2018, which halted the operation of our polymerization 
units.  
 
During this Estimated Force Majeure Period, Ascend will allocate polymer and fiber in a fair and 
equitable manner among its own internal requirements and Ascend’s contract customers. Your 
sales representative will contact you shortly to discuss your specific allocation of polymer and/or 
fiber.  
 
We will update you on a regular basis as we obtain additional information. Please feel free to 
contact your sales representative with any questions.  
 
We appreciate your cooperation in our efforts to resolve this Force Majeure event.  
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Scott Rook  
Senior Vice President, Nylon  
Ascend Performance Materials  
 

 


